
 

 
 

 
 
 

                                                           
       

  
 
 

   
 
 

        
     

  
 

          
      

 
         

        
 

          
          

        
 
 

  
 

 
 

   
   

    
  

~ Tom Rakocevic 
MPP / Depute, Humber River-Black Creek 

Ontario 

Queen's Park 
Room I Bureau 330 
Main Legislative Building / 
Edifice de l'Assemblee legislative 
Queen's Park • Toronto, ON M7A 1A8 
L! 416-326-7585 Ii 416-326-7634 
9 TRakocevic-QP@ndp.on.ca 

Community Office 
Bureau du circonscription 
Unit 38, 2300 Finch Ave. W. 
North York, ON M9M 2Y3 
L! 416-743-7272 
Ii 416-743-3292 
E] TRakocevic-CO@ndp.on.ca 

January 7, 2025 

City Planning Division, Heritage Planning, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, 17th floor, East Tower, 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

Sent via email: Hertpb@toronto.ca 

RE: 2025.PB26.1, 3100 Weston Road - Notice of Intention to Designate a Property under Part IV, 
Section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament representing Humber River – Black Creek, I am writing to you 
in support of the heritage qualities of 3100 Weston Road as outlined in item PB26.1. 

This site is a landmark in the northwest end of Toronto, with a rich and storied history, many beautiful 
architectural and natural features, and is of immense importance to many. 

Over 20,000 individuals have signed a community-led petition to preserve part of the site as a place of 
religious significance. To this day, I continue to hear from the public both locally and beyond about their 
continued interest in recognizing and preserving the heritage qualities of this deeply important place. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Rakocevic 
Member of Provincial Parliament 
Humber River – Black Creek 
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